
 

 

 

Following careful consideration and Government guidance on Coronavirus 

(COVID-19), we have taken the difficult decision to close all Essex recycling 

centres until further notice. 

The decision to close sites has not been taken lightly but it is essential to 

encourage residents to stay at home and limit the spread of Coronavirus. 

If you were planning to visit a recycling centre, please hold on to the items you 

were planning to take until they are reopened. Do not place items such as DIY 

waste or recycling into your kerbside general rubbish collection. This will take 

up space in the collection vehicles needed for general household rubbish. 

If you have garden waste to get rid of, you can always try home composting. 

It’s a great alternative and there are many ways to get started.   

You can keep up to date by following @loveessexuk 

on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram or at www.loveessex.org/coronavirus. 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

 

https://www.loveessex.org/news-and-ideas/try-composting-at-home/
https://www.facebook.com/loveessexuk/
https://twitter.com/loveessexuk
https://www.instagram.com/loveessexuk/
https://www.loveessex.org/news-and-ideas/coronavirus-impact-on-waste-collections-in-essex/

